
 

 

January 15, 2021 

 

The Honorable Kim Wyman 
Washington Secretary of State 
250 Legislative Building 
PO Box 40220 
Olympia, WA 98504-0220 
 

Dear Secretary Wyman: 

It is my pleasure, pursuant to Article II, Section 43 of the State Constitution and 44.05.030 of 
the Revised Code of Washington, to inform you that I have on this day, January 15, 2021, 
appointed Joe Fain to serve as a voting member on the 2021 Washington State Redistricting 
Commission and do hereby certify this appointment. 

Joe Fain has an accomplished record of public service and will, I believe, again serve with 
distinction, in the best interests of all of the people of the state.  I hope you will join me in in 
wishing Joe Fain and all the members of the 2021 Washington State Redistricting Commission 
success. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John E. Braun, Senator 
20th Legislative District 
Republican Leader 
Washington State Senate 
 


